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Question: 
Senator RICE: At some point in June 2018 there was a meeting between Sport Australia and 
the Office for Sport within the Department of Health about the guidelines. Can you tell me 
what date that was? 
Ms Edwards: We think we can find that out quickly. You might want to move on and we'll 
come back to it.  
 
 
Answer: 
Department of Health officials attended a full day meeting led by Sport Australia on 
5 June 2018 to discuss the development of the Community Sport Infrastructure grants 
program. 
 


